
 

 

 

The Spanish National Securities Market Commission (CNMV) will resume the on-site 
activity of the General Registry of its headquarters next Monday, 18 January, 
following the exceptional weather conditions that have affected Madrid. The opening 
hours will be the usual 9h00 to 14h30. 

The CNMV General Registry thus resumes its activities in full and all client attention 
channels made available to investors, as well as its on-site, online and telephone 
assistance services.  
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